Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Dear Mr. Badetscher and Ms. Hall,

Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Monday, June 01, 2015 3:39 PM

Louis Badetscher (louisbadertscher@gmail.com); Wannetta Hall (wannetta4414
@yahoo.com)

'CharleneNeely@aol.com’; Sam Brathwaite (sbrathwaite@groundzonees.com); Roe,
Dilan, Env. Health

Fuel leak case RO280 - Scooter Wilson, 3600 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland

This is to inform you the Well Destruction Report, submitted by Ground Zone Environmental Services, LLC, has been
received by Alameda County Environmental Health on May 29, 2015. The case closure should occur within 30 days of

this date.

Thank you for your patience and your cooperation.

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an
electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




